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Youth Party Activities - October 2019

The National Working Committee sat on 13th and 27th October, 2019 to discuss
the following:

deliverables from NEC and BOT meetings
status of Abia and Edo State Chapters Executive Committee
update on Local Government elections in Ekiti and Oyo State

The Independent National Electoral Commission plans to deregister Parties
that failed to reach a certain performance requirement. The committee
discussed the possibility of taking action again this decision. Youth Party will
also strive to improve performance in the upcoming Local Government
Elections for Abia, Oyo and Ekiti states.



The Acting National Chair, Suleiman Usman Yusuf, participated in a panel
discussion at the Drug Free Arewa Movement (DFAM) annual conference on

the 25th October, 2019. They spoke about the importance of young people in
decision making and governance in order to drive stability, employability and
economic development in the North.

Interested in making a change and shaping Nigeria's future? Join the
Youth Party!

The Acting National Chair  also attended the quarterly consultative meeting with

political parties on 29th October, 2019 at The Electoral Institute, Abuja.

The National Disciplinary Committee sat on 15th October, 2019 to decide on 2
(two) disciplinary complaints: 

2 (two) complaints were persistent absenteeism from meetings and failure
to redeem voluntary financial pledges.

October Financials

One more thing...



We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future!

- Youth Party
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